
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING
In accordance with Section 166 of the Community Charter, notice is hereby given that a
Public Information Meeting, to receive public input, with respect to the City of Chilliwack’s
“2025 Financial Plan Bylaw 2024, No. 5449” will be held December 3, 2024 at 4:00 pm in
Council Chambers located at City Hall, 8550 Young Road, Chilliwack BC. Please review the
instructions below in regards to the participation options for the Public Information Meeting:

1. Attend the Public Information Meeting in person (8550 Young Road)

2. Mail or email our Legislative Services Department:
• Mail: 8550 Young Road, Chilliwack BC V2P 8A4
• Email: clerks@chilliwack.com

3. Submissions will be accepted until 4:00 pm on December 2, 2024.
Any submissions received after this time will not be considered by Council.

Please include your name and address.

All mail and emails, including your name and address, will be recorded and
form part of the official record.

Contact our Legislative Services Department between Wednesday, November 20, 2024
and Tuesday, December 3, 2024 for a copy of the “2025 Financial Plan Bylaw 2024, No. 5449”
at clerks@chilliwack.com or 604.793.2986.

Please note that no further information or submissions can be considered by
Council after the conclusion of the Public Information Meeting.

Jacqueline Morgan, CMC
Corporate Officer


